
 
 

 

 

ESTRO Newsletter – May 2022  

 

 

Dear ESTRO Medical Physicists Residents and trainees, 

 

The American Association of Physicists in Medicine (AAPM) has launched a survey for Medical Physics Residents and trainees 

to evaluate brachytherapy training. The European SocieTy for Radiotherapy and Oncology (ESTRO) has a memoradum of 

understanding (MoU) with AAPM and to support this survey we ask for your participation. 

 

For more information and to take part in the survey, please read the message below. 

 

Thank you 

 

On behalf of ESTRO 

 

 

 
 
Catharine Clark 

Chair, ESTRO Physics Committee  

 

 
 
Frank-André Siebert 

Chair, GEC-ESTRO BRAPHYQS 

Member, ESTRO Physics Committee 

 

 

Invitation from AAPM 

 
Dear Medical Physics Residents and trainees,  

  

The Brachytherapy Subcommittee of the Therapy Physics Committee seeks to evaluate the state of brachytherapy training in 

CAMPEP-accredited residency programs. A survey team was selected to create two surveys: (1) for program directors and (2) for 

current residents and recent residency graduates. The survey for program directors was conducted during the Summer of 2021. 

This survey for medical physics residents and trainees has been reviewed and approved by the Education Council, Professional 

Council, and Executive Committee of the AAPM. Additional rationale for this survey and plans for the data can be found on the 

survey landing page in the link below. 

 

We kindly ask for your assistance in completing this survey. The survey has 26 questions and should take approximately 15-25 

minutes to complete. There is an option to save progress and complete at a later time, if needed.  Please complete the survey by 

April 1st 2022. 

  

Survey Link:  https://aapm.questionpro.com/t/AwuLZrAGN  

 

For those completing this survey, the American Brachytherapy Society (ABS) has generously donated 200 one-year memberships 

or extensions, as appropriate, at the residency rate for up to two years from the completion of residency. Information to take 

advantage of this offer is available at the end of the survey. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faapm.questionpro.com%2Ft%2FAwuLZrAGN&data=04%7C01%7Cechimfwembe%40estro.org%7Cfb26a04adb2d49953f8d08d9fdba47f4%7Cdb392dafe9af434490a9826b16382178%7C0%7C0%7C637819798787909760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Lw2eJmbIfUhOyNBvJx23uoraLJhFIqZBc2SLFS1Y7KY%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Questions regarding the survey can be sent to the BTSC Survey Unit: Susan Richardson, Chris Melhus, Sam Simiele, and Manik Aima 

[  2022.UN72@aapm.org ]. 

  

Thank you in advance for your assistance! 

  

On the behalf of the BTSC Survey Unit, 

  

Christopher S. Melhus, FAAPM 

Chair of BTSC Survey Unit 
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